

FINAL TEST – SEMESTER 2

Time allowed: 60 minute

I. Khoanh tròn vào từ không cùng loại

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|----------------|--------------|
| 1. A. tooth | B. eye | C. head | D. aspirin |
| 2. A. photo | B. bought | C. flew | D. sang |
| 3. A. beautiful | B. souvenir | C. interesting | D. colourful |
| 4. A. summer | B. spring | C. me | D. country |
| 5. A. how | B. what | C. that | D. who |

II. Chọn đáp án đúng A, B, C hoặc D cho những câu sau

- What are you going..... tomorrow?
A. to do B. do C. did D. doing
- Linda..... going to visit her friends next weekend.
A. was B. is C. is D. B&C
- They..... swimming last saturday.
A. go B. going C. went D. goes
- Are they going to the party tomorrow? - Yes, they.....
A. are B. do C. did D. can
- He should go to the..... because he has a toothache.
A. dentist B. nurse C. teacher D. doctor

III. Đọc hiểu sau đó chọn đáp án đúng bên dưới cho phù hợp

Yesterday..... (1) a terribly cold day but Jim..... (2) out without warm clothes, so he..... (3) a bad fever. His mother took him to the doctor. The doctor gave him..... (4) aspirins and said " You should..... (5) warm clothes and you shouldn't go out. I think you will get better soon. "

- | | | | |
|-----------|----------|---------|-----------|
| 1. A. was | B. were | C. is | D. are |
| 2. A. go | B. going | C. went | D. goes |
| 3. A. has | B. have | C. had | D. having |
| 4. A. an | B. a | C. any | D. some |

5. A. wear B. wore C. wearing D. to wear

IV. Sử dụng những từ cho sẵn và điền vào đoạn hội thoại sau.

Matter, tired, fever, take, out

1. Son: I'm very..... (1)...
2. Dad: What' the... (2).... with you, son?
3. Son: I have a... (3)....
4. Dad: you should.... (4).... some aspirins and you shouldn't go.... (5)....

V. Dùng những từ cho sẵn viết thành câu hoàn chỉnh

1. going/ We/ to/ are/ Do Son/ next weekend/ visit.
.....
2. you/ going/ Are/ T.V/ watch/ to/ this evening?
.....
3. visit/ going/ She/ is/ her/ tomorrow/ friends/ to.
.....
4. going/ We/ to/ are/ Do Son/ next weekend/ visit.
.....

VI. Đọc hiểu và trả lời câu hỏi.

Last Sunday, Lan didn't go to school, but she went to her friend's birthday party. She got up early in the morning, went to the shop, and bought some gifts and flowers. Then, she went to her friend's house. At the party, she ate a lot of cakes and drank soft drink. She danced beautifully, sang many songs, and told a lot of interesting stories. All her friends were there too. They played many games such as hide and seek, skipping rope and cards. They were very happy and enjoyed themselves a lot. Finally, the party came to an end. They said goodbye to each other and went home late in the evening.

1. Did Lan go to school yesterday?
.....
2. Where did she go to?
.....
3. What did she buy for her friend?
.....

4. What did she do at the party?

.....

5. Did they enjoy themselves a lot?

.....

6. When did they go home?

.....

DO NOT COPY